
  
 

 

Responding to the needs of North Dakota communities 
 

To understand how the Coronavirus pandemic has impacted communities and individuals, the 
North Dakota Department of Commerce, in conjunction with partner agencies, issued a 
statewide survey that received over 11,300 responses from North Dakotan’s all around the state. 
Information gleaned from responses will inform state agency and partner organizations’ efforts 
to support North Dakotans during this challenging time.  

Survey response data is available at a zip code level; to request data for your community please 
email erbrown@nd.gov. For more information about resources and assistance for North Dakota 
communities, visit the Main Street ND webpage.  

 
99% of respondents report they are social distancing due to the pandemic. Social 
distancing is essential to stopping the spread of the Coronavirus and saving lives.  
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